
In November, students will learn how
to divide three and four digit
dividends by two digit divisors
resulting in two and three digit
quotients reasoning about the
decomposition of successive
remainders in each place value. 
Students will also be dividing decimal
dividends by two digit divisors,
estimating  quotients, reasoning
about the placement of the decimal
point, and making connections to a
written method.

ELA- For the month of November
students will be learning about poetry

while continuing to review author's
purpose, theme, imagery, figurative
language, plot and point of view. We
will continue to practice using text
evidence to support answers for

multiple choice questions and
constructed responses. 
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Students had great fun trunk-or-treating at Golfcrest.  Thank you
to all the parents and volunteers that participate! November is
ushering in cooler temperatures, so we need to make sure our
children have the proper clothing and we will be outside for
recess, as the weather allows.  If there is a need for food, clothing
or other services, please reach out to us, we are here to help.  The
clocks will be set back an hour this month as well.  As a reminder:
Thanksgiving break is November 20th-24.  Happy Feasting!

Students will continue to study
properties of  matter and energy.
Students must be able to classify
matter based on density,
conductivity, solubility, and mass. 
We will learn about mixtures and the
ways to separate based on physical
property. There will be an assigned
project for this month, an energy
robot.  I will send home information
about it later this month. 


